
Selma Sontum 

NOVEMBER I AUSTRALIA  
This month I visited central coast with my host parents and went to a 21th birthday party. 

Shortly after, we went to Tocal Briefing weekend with the other exchange student. 

Additionally, I had my presentation about Norway and my family for my rotary club. 

 

 

 

Pictures of my host parents Jim and Debbie and the beach at the central coast, was a very 

good trip. Very thankful for the lovely trip. The time has gone fast and I can’t believe I have 

stayed with them for almost 3 months.  
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Picture with inbounds and 

outbounds. It was a great weekend 

and it is the second and the last 

time inbound and outbounds 

students will be together to join 

activities. I enjoyed catching up 

with them all again and sharing 

experiences with the other 

exchange students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                 

From the 5 hours car trip with the polish 

exchange student.  

 

 

 

 

 

I had my presentation about my home, family and time in Australia so far to my Rotary club. 

 

 

Among visitors at the meeting to hear 

my speech were Sally Larkings, who 

went to Norway on Rotary exchange in 

1980,  and Kai (the exchange student 

from Poland, with Dubbo South Rotary 

Club). Sally Larkings is an ex exchange 

student from Norway came to listen my 

presentation. Very cheerful and joyous 

meeting.  
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Members and guests gathered after the 

meeting for a photo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My friend Rose’s sister Alice, graduated and I did Roses makeup for the night. They both 

looked stunning! 


